
          Date: 7-17-12 
Lodi Music Boosters                      

Meeting called by:   
 

In attendance:  Lynne Mason, Cathy Treinen, Rae Senger, Barb Breunig, and Lori Statz 

 

Secretary’s Report:                      Presenter:  Cathy Treinen 
Discussion: 

 

 

Approved:  Barb Breunig   Second: Lynne Mason 

 
Treasurer’s Report:                      Presenter:  Lynne Mason 

 
Balance as of today’s meeting: May/June $3,346.60 

Student account balance as of today’s meeting:  $7023.92 

 
Discussion:   

 

Approved:  Cathy Treinen    Second:  Rae Senger 

 
Department Requests: 

 
Primary School – 

 
Elementary School –                         NO DEPT. REQUESTS 

 

Middle School –  
 

High School –  
 

Discussion: 

 

Fund Raising:  We will be kicking off the Scrips Program in Aug/Sept. 

 
Pampered Chef Rep., Jean Gallagher will be at our August meeting to discuss 

fundraising. 
 

Fun Nite?? Let’s put the date on the calendar (2/22/13 from 5:30-8:30) and at school 
registration set up a table for volunteers to work Fun Nite.  We will then see if it is worth 

all of the effort. 

 
Registration:  We need volunteers to work the LMB table during registration. 

 
Cathy Treinen will call nursing homes and Assisted Living Centers regarding the Alumni 

Concert on 7/28. 

 

 

New Business: 
 

A Motion was made by Rae Senger to pay $2500.00 towards the new high school choir 
robes.  Lori Statz seconded. 

 

 

Motion to Adjourn at 8:31 PM 
 

First: Cathy Treinen     Second: Rae Senger 


